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Smiling Hill Farm has meant a lot to my family from the time my son was young.  We
spent many weekends there at the petting zoo, going down the slide, eating ice cream.
We also had a Mother’s Day tradition of spending time there.  As he got older I 
watched him in cross country running meets there.  The fact that there is any 
possibility of a highway cutting through even part of the farm is disturbing.  The 
family has worked for generations to provide quality milk products and opened up 
their farm for families to enjoy.  The owner said in testimony at the Scarborough 
council meeting in October that if the connector goes forward he will not be able to 
sustain the farm any longer.  That would be absolutely terrible.
Furthermore, people could lose their homes and land.
The Gorham connector is a bad idea for the community, especially because it would 
only save commuters 4 minutes.  How is that a good ROI?
We need to pass this bill that will not allow the Gorham connector and other similar 
projects to go through.  For the community.


